Message

From: Pettit, David [dpettit@nrdc.org]

Sent: 3/24/2020 10:04:04 AM

To: ibecproject [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=208db10684ed424799721eab623bdb951-ibecproject]

CC: Pettit, David [dpettit@nrdc.org]

Subject: Comments on DEIR for the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center (IBEC), SCH 2018021056

Attachments: Clippers DEIR comment letter.docx

Dear Ms. Wilcox: attached please find NRDC’s comments on the DEIR for the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment
Center {IBEC), SCH 2018021056. Please feel free to email me with any questions or comments.

David Pettit

David Pettit

Senior Attorney

Natural Resources Defense Council
(310) 434-2300

WYL P OTE

Follow me on Twitter @ TeamAir



